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Policy

Any photos taken will only be taken on The JR Sports Group camera and placed in a
locked file cabinet, no other cameras would not be allowed.

Mobile phones for children at the club will have to be put in a locked file cabinet as
they are not allowed phones in the setting.

As for staff only the manager is allowed to have the club phone just in case a parent is
running late etc.

All other members of staff are not allowed to use their own phones on site and should
be left in their bag, unless authorised by a manager ( only for emergencies ).

Parents should not use their mobile phones on site whilst picking up or taking any
pictures of their child.

All staff are forbidden from putting anything on social networking or discussing work
to others.



